
 
 
 
 
 
10 May 2022 
 
 
 
Kia ora whānau, 
 
We have had many weeks of releasing our children from the front gates by the 
carpark and we are now feeling it is time to bring back our previous routine of 
releasing students from the classroom. We are planning to make this change from 
next  Monday, May 16.  The release time will remain at 2.55pm to avoid congestion. 
 
This week we will be talking with our students and practicing the routine of being 
released from classrooms.  This is something new for many of our tamariki, and they 
will need to learn to remain in class even if they see a family member 
outside.   When waiting outside can you please ensure you stay back from the 
classroom to avoid distraction, and also ensure preschoolers remain with you. We 
will line the children up at the classroom door and release them one at a time. 
 
We appreciate your support with this. Please let us know if you have any questions, 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
Tania, Nadine and Rebecca. 
The Year 0/1 Team 
 


